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ASTORIA, N.Y. – Senate Deputy Leader Michael Gianaris announced the first of his G Mobile

district office pop ups, taking place at Cannelle LIC, 5-11 47th Avenue in Long Island City on

Thursday, February 7 from 8:00 am to 10:30 am and then from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm.  Members

of the community are invited to interface with the Senator’s office, seek assistance accessing

government, express concerns about issues, and learn about the latest legislative

accomplishments from the state Capitol. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/michael-gianaris
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/queens
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/long-island-city
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/mobile-office
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/pop
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/gmobile


“I am excited to launch this effort to reinvent the concept of mobile office hours and put the

resources of my district office where the public can best access them,” said Senate Deputy

Leader Michael Gianaris. “I am proud to lead one of the most accessible, hands-on

government offices and will continue to seek new ways to deliver services to our

community.” 

Additional G Mobile dates and locations will be announced in the coming weeks. Senator

Gianaris’ main district office is located at 31-19 Newtown Avenue and is open Monday

through Friday from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

A copy of the G Mobile pop-up flyer can be found here: https://bit.ly/2GnD7DJ

https://bit.ly/2GnD7DJ

